
 

  

We had a great day at Funfest Bowling, we did great and were all 

awarded with beautiful certificates for our efforts :) 
 

We started creating our winter bulletin board for our classrooms. We 

were given an array of items to use, cotton balls, white glitter, fake snow, 

and large white posterboards. What fun we are having letting our 

creativity flow.  

We made delicious pizza pita and enjoyed sensory with Sol.  
 

We can’t wait for next week, Melissa :)  



 

 


